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3‐Way Stop Intersection Planned for Linden Road at Owen Road 
 
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 
The Genesee County Road Commission will be changing the traffic control at the intersection 

of Linden Road at Owen Road in Fenton Township to operate as a 3-way Stop on a temporary 

basis for the remainder of the summer/fall construction season.  The new signs will be placed on 

July 20, 2021.  With many construction projects in the area, the change is necessary to improve 

traffic flow and relieve congestion.  The intersection operation will be monitored throughout the 

construction season.  Motorists are advised to proceed with caution, obey all traffic control and to 

allow themselves additional time to reach their destinations. 

 

For additional information please call Bonnie Wood in Traffic Engineering at (810) 767-4920.   

 

--- ### --- 

                                                                                                                        
Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 

 


